CHICHESTER JAZZ CLUB – COVID GUIDELINES

Welcome back to Chichester Jazz Club and we look forward to seeing you all in September. We are, as a club, required to comply with the Covid Safety requirements of The Pallant Suite as follows:-

- 1. Hand sanitising facilities have been installed at various points and the Club has a limited supply of face masks if required.
- 2. On entry to the Pallant Suite, Members and Guests are requested to queue with a 1m space between each person when possible.
- 3. Members do not need to scan the NHS QR code poster but guests are requested to do so.
- 4. Face coverings are not compulsory within the Pallant Suite except in the toilets where they are required. We do, however, recommend their use when moving around the building.
- 5. Numbers attending are limited to 160 all of whom must be seated. If we know in advance that numbers will be fewer, some seating may be removed to ensure more space between seats and rows.
- 6. Where possible, we would ask attendees to sit with their family group or bubble but understand this may be difficult particularly when the Pallant Suite is full.
- 7. When queuing for drinks at the bar or for coffee, please leave a 1m space between each person.
- 8. The bar now has Perspex screens installed and will be taking contactless payments and cash but would prefer the former if possible.

In addition, the Committee has installed contactless payment for entry fees and Members and Guests are requested to use this facility if possible. Cash will still be accepted for those who prefer not to use contactless card payment

We ask you not to attend the Pallant Suite if:

- (i) You have experienced any symptoms of Covid-19 in the last 10 days.
- (ii) You have been in close proximity to anyone who has experienced symptoms in the last 10 days.
- (iii) You have been instructed to self-isolate under current rules.

If you are experiencing any symptoms associated with COVID-19, please stay at home.